

Treadwell Law Offices, P.C.



B. Lincoln Treadwell, Jr., Esq.

e-mail: linework@verizon .nel

May 16, 2022

VIA EMAIL ONLY TO: Deam

bpeames@gmail.com

Mr. Bruce P. Eames

President, Southern Lehigh Public Library Board of Directors

RE: Lower Saucon Township donation to Southern Lehigh Library Helping Hands Campaign

Dear Mr. Eames:

Pursuant to our recent discussions, please allow this correspondence to confirm that the \$50,000 Lower Saucon Township donation to the Southern Lehigh Public Library Helping Hands Campaign was authorized by a vote of the Township Council on January 19, 2022. The donation is unconditional, and was made in appreciation of the services provided by the Southern Lehigh Library to Township residents over the past 10 years. Thank you again for those services.

Sincerely,

B. Lincoln Treadwell Jr., Esq.

B. Lincoln Treadwell Jr., Esq.

cc: Peter Marshall, Township Manager (via email only)